
Dr. Anasheh Halabi, recent graduate of the Department of Genetics was awarded the 2013 

Chancellor’s Award. The selection of the awardees is based upon research performance as 

demonstrated by the quality of the dissertation and related research accomplishments while a 

student in the School of Graduate Studies. Congratulations Dr. Halabi on a well deserved award!  

 

 

 

Dr. Anasheh Halabi, pictured with Joseph M. Moerschbaecher, III, PhD, Dean of the School of Graduate Studies  

and Dr. Kathleen McDonough, Associate Dean of the School of Graduate Studies  

 

 

 


